



Lancaster University Archery Club

Executive Committee Meeting Minutes

Date- 17th January 2020

Time- 6pm

Type of Meeting: Week 11

Chair: Rosie Irwin Holbrey

Location: Trevor

Invitees: Rosie Irwin Holbrey (RIH), Millie Beardsworth (MB), Jacob Kellock (JK), James Phillips (JP), Anna Priestman (AP), Peter Cox (PC), Jack Tuominen (JT), Will Kellett (WK), Jordan Young (JY)

Members Present: Rosie Irwin Holbrey, Millie Beardsworth, Jacob Kellock, James Phillips, Anna Preistman, Peter Cox, Jack Tuominen, Will Kellett, Jordan Young

Members Absent:

Agenda:

General:

- How was the Christmas break?
- Clout
- Safety announcement
- AGM
- First aid courses
- Calendar for the term
- Outdoor shoots
- Team photo

Captain:

- Feb 9th competition
- BUCS
- Hoodies
- Other competitions this term

Treasurer:

- Budget for the term
- Changing banks

Safety and equipment:

- Merlin trip: round 2
- Equipment buddies
- Equipment maintenance day

Training:

- Training plan
- Refreshers: coaches coaching

Socials:

- Socials ideas/plans for the term

Secretary:

- AGB cards

Webmaster:

- League

Motion:

1. General

How was Christmas?

Clout

- Target on the floor- long distance
- Do a trial somewhere/ Join a club somewhere
- Fun weekend

Safety Announcement

- Many issues last term
- Refresher after Christmas
- Three main things; line, dropping arrows, side loading, don't dry fire or draw without an arrow

AGM

- Official handover
- 5th March
- When to announce? Now or beginning of February?
- Constitutional changes? Updates?
- 2 people in one role?
- Update the roles?
- Anything needs clarifying?

First Aid Courses

- 8th February
- Price £45 or £65
- Discount the rate?

Calendar for the term

- Anything to add on?

Outdoor shoots

- Soon as the weather is reasonable
- Wednesday or Thursdays
- Need a First Aider

Team Photo

LUAC Page



- Lots of posts
- Need to allow access to posts

2. Captain

9th competition

- 9.30-1pm
- Swapped with Indoor Men's Hockey
- New target faces
- Sports Centre take out the middle
- Lancaster, UCLAN and another

BUCS

- Qualifiers- everyone properly signed in
- Ranked and should have a response giving us a venue
- Can't book transport

Hoodies

- Sent the adjustment- wrong order (extra hoodie)
- Asked for update and invoice

Other Competitions this term

- Another one if February/March
- NEUAL finals after term ends- 29th March
- In Sunderland make their own way

Announce

- Week 7 match at some point

3. Treasurer

Budget for the term

- Need bank statements
- Equipment money to spend
- Order a cage
- Where to deliver it to
- Discuss with Tom and Ellie about where the old cages came from

Changing Banks

- Never will exceed the limit and the interest is minor
- Look at reviews
- Is it bad enough to change?



- Maybe hold on and wait

4. Safety and equipment

Merlin Trip: round 2

- Week 8,9
- Put a post out asking who wants stuff

Equipment Buddies

- Learn about equipment
- Help the officer

Equipment maintenance day

- Teaching how to maintain the equipment
- Own a bow? Want to look after it?
- Future safety and equipment

5. Training

Training Plan

- Boost archery- lots of prep
- Novice form adjustment
- Post something each week to give ideas

Coaches Coaching/ refresher

- Refreshers Thursday 6-9
- 3 behind the stall
- Taster session 24th/31st

6. Socials

Sponsorship

- E-mail for a meeting

Socials

- Cocktail set/ recipe book

7. Secretary



AGB Cards

- As far as I know they haven't arrived
- Everyone has an online copy

8. Webmaster

League

- Still running

Scores

- Posted online

Meeting adjourned – 6.54pm